
From: Laura Grabouski [mailto:lgrabouski@vbllp.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2008 3:22 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: RIN # 3064-AD37 
 
AS A TEXAS ATTORNEY, I URGE YOU TO AMEND THE TLGP TO INCLUDE IOLTA 
ACCOUNTS (I.E., INTEREST BEARING ACCOUNTS FOR LEGAL TRANSACTIONS WHICH 
GENERATE INCOME USED FOR CHARITABLE LEGAL SERVICES) IN FDIC INSURANCE 
FOR ACCOUNTS UP TO $250K. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Laura J. Grabouski 
Van Osselaer & Buchanan, L.L.P. 
9600 Great Hills Trail, Suite 300 West 
Austin, Texas 78759 
512.225.2825 
512.225.2801 (Fax) 
lgrabouski@vbllp.com 
 
 


